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AGM 2020 and Events 2020 - 21 
The Committee met on 24 Sept and discussed a number of practical proposals for 
events in 2020-21, which could be carried out while observing social distancing and 
Government regulations. These will be sent out to members for responses and the 
results will be announced at the AGM, which is to take place via Zoom at 5:30pm on 15 
October. A Zoom link will be sent out separately, along with the Agenda, Chairman’s 
Report, Treasurer’s Report, and other relevant documents. Even if you can’t join the 
Zoom meeting, you can still register your vote with Gill. Details will be in the Agenda. 

News 
Susie & Julian Marshall hope to move on 
15 October. Their new address is 18 Water 
Lane, Wirksworth, Derbyshire DE4 4DZ.  
Julian has donated some spares for branch 
members to acquire or borrow. Juliet Evans 
has kindly agreed to hold them in storage in 
Malmesbury. Details will follow in a Minor 
Message. Juliet herself is seeking a right-
hand door for her van.  Mike and Veronicah 
Welsh have re-homed Pat and David 
Reed’s spare windscreen. Our Virtual Rally was featured in a two-page spread in 
Minor Matters. Ash Holmes is in the process of updating our website, and Alex 
Alexander will be providing new Regalia details. 
On behalf of the Branch, Bill  
currently holds a collection of 
Minor Matters from 1992 to 
the present. They are available 
for members to consult when 
circumstances allow. 
T o c o n t i n u e o u r M i n o r 
Messages series we would like 
to include potted histories of 
members’ cars.  Please send the 
story of your car to Bill, along 
with a few photos. Bill is 
researching a comparison 
between the Traveller and its 
close French equivalent, the 
Renault Juvaquatre Break.
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